
🎄🦌❄️IT’S WINTER FAIR TIME!❄️🦌🎄



✨The time has come to get organising our wonderful annual Winter Fair, its an amazing event
and so much fun! 



We are going to have food, stalls, crafts, a grotto, the legendary raffle, a bring and buy sale

and much more!



💪 Its a big operation, and a full school effort,  that can only take place with the contribution of
all classes 

It’s also a wonderful opportunity to harness our skills and creativity as a parent body and
bring our whole community together!



Thanks to everyone who has already volunteered.



If anyone else would like to help out please contact contact any member of the PTA either on

one of the WhatsApp groups 07776002542 or by email avantigardens.pta@gmail.com. 



















Bat Day

Our fundraising day for bat conservation raised £217.36.

The school will be purchasing two bat boxes for the school
grounds and donating the rest to Bristol Bat Rescue and the
National Bat Conservation Trust. Thank you to all who
contributed. As soon as the bat boxes are purchased and installed,
the children will be informed. 

AVANTI GARDENS
PTA W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

NEWS

Grotto

The Grotto team are seeking Santas and elves for the winter fair. All are welcome to apply -
no experience needed. We particularly welcome Santas and elves from underrepresented
groups, so please get in touch if you would like to support us in creating a diverse grotto
experience. 

We will provide costumes and instructions on the day so no experience needed - just a
friendly demeanour, enthusiasm, and the ability to manage groups of children for an hour
at a time. Please contact bexcant@gmail.com to volunteer.



Delicious Food & Refreshments
Christmas Crafts Market 

Wreath Making & Craft Workshops
Grotto, Raffle, Bring & Buy Sale

Saturday 3th December
 11am - 3pm

Avanti Gardens Primary School, Oldbury Court Road entrance, Fishponds, BS16 2JG 

All Welcome!
Free on road parking, Bike racks onsite

avantigardens.pta@gmail.com

Winter Fair
Avanti Gardens 


